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On a day of reflection we remember all those who have served Australia in the military, in 

Antarctica and in other endeavours. 

We especially honour those who paid the ultimate price for their service. 

 

Lest We Forget. 

  

 



 

 

 

CALLING ALL ANTARCTIC WOMEN 

 

You are invited to participate in an exciting exhibition 'Through 

our Eyes' for the Australian Antarctic Festival 2024 to be held in Hobart. This project is an Australian-

French collaboration as part of a Women in Antarctica project for the Festival. 

 

The aim of the project is to showcase how Australian and French women see and experience 

Antarctica, with more and more women working in and with Antarctica. 

 

We are looking for women with diverse experiences working in the Antarctic sector, they need not 

have been to Antarctica as part of their work. We invite women, those who identify as women, and 

other underrepresented groups, to participate in the exhibition. Please note that the 'Antarctic' 

includes the Antarctic, Sub-Antarctic, and Southern Ocean sectors. 

 

Participants will be required to provide 3 photos and an audio 

recording by 30th of April 2024. Should you wish to participate, 

please email antarcticwomensnetwork@outlook.com for instructions.  

 

mailto:antarcticwomensnetwork@outlook.com


 

 

 

2024 Membership Survey 

Open Now! 

  

On 7 April ANARE Club members should have received an email with a SurveyMonkey 

link to this year's Membership Survey. We're up to 100 responses so far and it would be 

great to double that! 

 

If you're a member and didn't get the link, please check your junk / spam folder; and if you 

still can't find it, request it again by replying to this email! Please do the same if you or 

someone you know needs a paper copy. 

 

The 2024 Membership Survey closes 

at 6pm on 12 May. 

 

Our Membership Surveys are critically important to guide the future management 

of your Club, so don't forget to click your link and have your say!  



 

 

Don't forget... 

 

ICE PACT  

 

at the Albury LibraryMuseum until 26 May 2024 

 

If you're in or passing by Albury, drop in to see this remarkable collaboration between Jorg Metz (Lab 

Manager, Casey 2011-12) and artists Ray Pierce and Dierdre Outhred. 

 

ICE PACT features over 30 works of art and audiovisual pieces covering Antarctic fauna and flora, 

geography, general ecology and the human impact in Antarctica.  

 

More details here! Entry is free. 

   

 

 

 

https://www.alburycity.nsw.gov.au/whats-on/museum/ice-pact


 

Midwinter 2024 Events 

 

Get your booking in soon... 

• ACT Branch - Friday 21 June - 6:30 for 7:00pm at the National Press Club. Details for 

bookings 👉 here. 

• NSW Branch - Midwinter Lunch on Saturday 29 June at the Epping Hotel from 

11:30am, celebrating 70 years of Mawson. Contact Lucinda Coates for details:  

• 👉 lucinda.coates@riskfrontiers.com. 

• Queensland Branch - Friday 21 June from 6pm at Tattersall's, 215 Queen Street 

Brisbane. Details 👉 here. 

• South Australian Branch - Saturday 22 June from 6pm - West Lakes Hotel, 

Southbank Room. Details for bookings 👉 here.  

• Tasmanian Branch - Saturday 22 June from 6pm at the Hobart Exhibition and 

Conference Centre. Details for bookings 👉 here.  

• Victorian Branch - Friday 21 June from 6pm at Amora Hotel Riverwalk in Richmond.  

All are welcome! And please bring your partners and friends.  

Online bookings preferred via 👉 Trybooking.  

Any booking problems or questions can be directed to email 

vicbranch@anareclub.org.au.  

Reunion tables welcome! 

Accommodation can be booked directly at the venue on 👉 03 9246 1200. 

• Western Australia - our hardy colleagues in the West, where the tyranny of distance 

makes events a challenge, usually arrange a couple of less formal get-togethers over 

midwinter. If you'd like to be kept informed, please contact Lee Sice 

• (👉 lsd@westnet.com.au) to be put on a list for more details.  

  

And don't forget you can keep in touch with ANARE Club events on our new Club 

Calendar - find it on the website 👉 here. 

https://www.anareclub.org/act-widwinter-dinner-2024/
https://www.anareclub.org/queensland-mwd-23-june-2023-2/
https://www.anareclub.org/south-australian-branch-2024-mwd/
https://www.anareclub.org/tasmanian-2024-midwinter-dinner/
https://www.amorahotels.com/amora-hotel-riverwalk-melbourne/
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1155962
https://www.anareclub.org/anare-club-calendar/


 

 

Aurora Winter 2024 

 

Deadline 1 May 2024 

 

Please contact Editor Dale Jacobsen if you have a contribution: 

editor@anareclub.org.au 

 

ANARE CLUB NOTICES 

 

Don't stop reading! Important matters ahead... 

__________________ 

  

National Council Meeting - This Saturday! 

27 April 1:30pm AEST 

 

The National Council is meeting this Saturday afternoon via Zoom. 

 

If you're a Club member and would like to observe the meeting, please reply to this email to be sent 

the link. We would love to see you! 

 

Meetings take about two hours and observers are welcome to ask questions at the end before we close.  

______________________ 

 

Don't forget - 

membership subs are going up to $50 

If you have an automatic subscription renewal with your bank, 

please remember to update the amount before it's deducted! 

__________________ 

 

 



 

Enjoying the Newsletters? That's great! 

 

Bringing you the newsletters is a lot of fun and we hope you're enjoying them! 

 

From July the Newsletters will be sent to members only, so don't forget to renew or reinstate your 

membership if you've let it lapse. We'd love to keep you or have you back! 

 

Contact Club Treasurer and Membership Officer Chris Eavis to reactivate a lapsed membership:  

👉 treasurer@anareclub.org.au. 

_______________________ 

 

2024 National Council Elections coming soon... 

Details in the next Aurora 

  

 

We're done for this month! Ta-ta for now... 

 

Photo: Elephant seal weaner, Macquarie Island 2012. Melanie Van Twest 

 

 


